
From: Rob McDougall
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Roosevelt park support
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 3:07:08 PM

I am writing in support of turf fields at Roosevelt Park. As a parent of a Malden athlete it is
imperative that our community has access to better fields that can be played on despite the
weather days before. 

Sincerely,

Rob McDougall
34 Glenmere Ave #2 
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